
From: LaVonne Senn
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: neighbors" prooposal for a new garage
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 4:02:12 PM

Amy Scanlon,  Landmarks Committee:  I totally support the design and plans for a
new garage at 137 N Prospect Ave.
We too,at 1 N Prospect Ave., are on the alley that serves both properties.  Their
design matches the neighborhood.
Cordially, LaVonne Senn
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